Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Refining of site 697 Salisbury Ridge Rd

From: Heather Candelora <candylandcrew@me.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 12:05 PM

To: David Reed <davidr@cityofws.org>

Cc: Michael Liner <mlseabees@gmail.com>; Annette Jerrett <anniej0827 @hotmail.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Refining of site 697 Salisbury Ridge Rd

Hello,

| live at 544 W Banner Ave

Within 500 yards of the proposed rezoning site docket W -3527 | beg the zoning board to reject this rezoning This
rezoning would greatly diminish the standard of living within the neighborhood My brother owns the adjacent property
on Leonard St and we walk the neighborhood with our mother along Acadia Ave behind the property daily.

Any increased traffic to this area especially the adjacent streets makes them less walkable and safe for elderly adults,
our children and pets Once this area is rezoned anything can move into its place, and our neighborhood becomes a
business and no longer a home.

| appreciate your assistance in this matter Thank you Heather Candelora

Sent from my iPhone



